
Feedback on Proposed Tax Amendments 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Proposed Tax Amendments 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback on the proposed tax 

amendments outlined in [insert document/reference details]. 

Firstly, I appreciate the intention behind these amendments to enhance fiscal responsibility and 

promote economic growth. However, there are several key aspects that I believe require further 

consideration: 

• Impact on Small Businesses: The proposed changes may disproportionately affect small 

businesses, potentially stifling innovation and growth. 

• Clarity and Transparency: Some of the terminology used in the amendments could 

benefit from clearer definitions to ensure understanding among taxpayers. 

• Long-term Effects: It is crucial to assess how these amendments might impact the 

overall economy in the long run, particularly regarding job creation and investment. 

In conclusion, I encourage a thorough review of these proposals, taking into account the 

concerns raised by various stakeholders. Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward 

to seeing the final decisions made regarding these amendments. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


